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SEVERE THUNDERSTORM WARNING  

THE BAHAMAS DEPARTMENT OF METEOROLOGY HAS CANCELLED THE SEVERE 
THUNDERSTORM WATCH AND WARNING ISSUED FROM 3:00 PM WEDNESDAY 1ST 
MAY 2024. 

THE SEVERE THUNDERSTORM WARNING HAS BEEN CANCELLED FOR THE RAGGED 
ISLAND CHAIN, ALONG WITH THEIR ADJACENT WATERS.  

THE SEVERE THUNDERSTORM WATCH HAS BEEN CANCELLED FOR LONG ISLAND, 
ACKLINS AND CROOKED ISLAND AND THEIR ADJACENT WATERS.  

AT 4:55 PM, LIGHTNING DETECTION, RADAR, AND SATELLITE IMAGERY DEPICTED 
THAT THE SHOWER AND THUNDERSTORM ACTIVITY MOVING ACROSS THE 
WARNING AND WATCH AREAS HAVE WEAKENED AND CONTINUE TO WEAKEN. 

 

ISSUED BY: FORECASTER: GREGORY D THOMPSON (CCO) 
WEDNESDAY, 1ST MAY 2024 @ 5:00 PM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


